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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
regulation of retail forex

Please do not change the maximum leverage from 100:1 to 10:1. It would be the end to trading the forex market to many of
us that don’t have large sums of money. The only thing it would do is drive many to offshore tradeing desks. I do not see one
positive benefit to changeing the rules other than government sticking thier nose into my bussiness again where you have no
right to be. The forex market is working just fine. This is one of the few remaining forums of making money that is still wide
open to many people and in an economy like this where many folks have lost jobs this is a viable way of earning an income.
Please don’t screw this up too.

Mike Patton
2343 S 1800 E
Gooding, ID 83330
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